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Ref: KES/MSH 
 
30th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
RE: Industrial strike action – Sixth Form update 
 
Following the letter you received on Thursday regarding the industrial strike action, I would just like to clarify 
the situation regarding sixth form. 
 
All year 12 students who have an official external IT examination on Wednesday 1st February 2023, starting 
at 9am, must attend the academy as normal on this day as the examination will still be going ahead, and all 
provisions are in place as normal practice. If you are happy for your child to leave site after this exam, please 
email s.richardson@ob-ac.co.uk or attendance@ob-ac.co.uk to confirm you give permission for your child to 
leave site. 
 
For all other sixth form students we are requesting you inform us if your child will be attending school on 
Wednesday 1st February. Please email s.richardson@ob-ac.co.uk or attendance@ob-ac.co.uk to confirm if 
your child will be attending for half a day, the full day or not attending at all. You must also confirm that you 
give permission for your child to leave site during the day. 
 
If your child is entitled to receive a free school meal, please email admin@ob-ac.co.uk to request, by Tuesday 
31st January, and your child can collect a packed lunch on the day. The canteen will be open as normal for 
those in school. 
 
We appreciate the inconvenience this will cause for some families, and we thank you for your continued 
support and understanding during this time. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me or a member of our senior leadership 
team, and we would be more than happy to speak with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kathryn Evans 
Principal 
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